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Lithium Batteries 
 
Dear members, the following may be of interest especially to those of you dealing with fire 
alarms. Below is a photo of a PPE 9v battery, it was left on the dash of a van whilst the engineer 
was having a driving break. The heating was on and the sun shining.  
  
Guidance on the battery mentions problems with temperatures above 100 degrees: It appears that 
(given the right circumstances) there could also be problems at lower temperatures. 
 
 
 

 
 


	From: The National Office Date: December 2008  Number  25

